
From: Aidan O'Brien apobr@yahoo.com
Subject: 1826 Crisler / Culvert to Marmont / Mudflow / Huge Safety Concern

Date: August 25, 2021 at 5:20 PM
To: Travis Longcore tlongcore@mac.ocm, Travis Longcore longcore@urbanwildlands.org

August 25, 2021

Just at 1826 Crisler  is a low point that  directs into a water  drainage culvert
that connects directly to the top of 
Marmont Anenue 250 feet below.

Photo from today at end of Culvert / Top of Marmont with GrandView / Crisler
directly above

Attachment "Z"
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In 2016 at the old water tower  site at 8420 GrandView( less than a block away) 
there was a huge mud flow from the site all the way down to Hillside Avenue
that continued on all the way to Sunset  Blvd.

See photos below for the extent and depth of the inundation. 

No one has been able to fix the Hillside and it now remains permanently
hazardous.

A similar flow to Marmont would be devastating.

It will only take a good rainstorm while under construction for this to happen.



Aidan O'Brien MD 
8382 GrandView Drive 
Los Angeles 
CA 90046-1918



CA 90046-1918

 Phone/FAX (323) 650 3655






